TS-042184



RECEIVED DISTRIBUTION CENTER 2005 JAN 18 AM 9: 32 STATE OF WASH. WUTC

January 13, 2005

Bonnie Allen Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Allen,

This letter is to indicate that Kitsap Transit does intend to support passenger-ferry operations in the south Kitsap County area, probably at the Harper Dock, with the vigor with which it has supported similar operations in Bremerton and Kingston.

While there are more pieces of the puzzle to create in South Kitsap than in the other two Kitsap County start-ups, it is our intention to pursue everything from substantial additional park-and-ride lot expansions to dock upgrades, installation of an appropriate float and creation of a small shore side terminal for transit buses.

Sincerely,

Richard M. Hayes Executive Director